Mom’s House of Phoenixville is Proud to Partner with the Foxwynd Foundation.
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A grant in the amount of $37,500 was distributed through a Donor-Advised Fund of the Foxwynd Foundation to Mom’s House in Phoenixville.  Mom’s House provides free, state licensed childcare to low-income, single parents so they can complete their education. In early 2024, Mom’s House moved to a larger facility and can accept almost double the number of children into our program. This generous grant will assist with construction costs, outfitting an additional classroom and construction of a new commercial playground. This partnership with the Foxwynd Foundation will help Mom’s House continue to remove the barrier of affordable childcare for low-income parents that are achieving their educational goals.  
“The Foxwynd Foundation is honored to support the vital work being done by Mom’s House of Phoenixville. Their unwavering commitment to providing childcare and resources to single parents pursuing education aligns with our mission to empower communities and create lasting, positive change,” said Pamela Villagra, Foxwynd Foundation Grant and Partnership Manager. “We believe that this grant will help strengthen their programs and provide more opportunities for families in need”.
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